Brazil Doubles Number of Cuban
Doctors

Havana, January 22 (RHC)-- Brazil will boost the number of Cuban doctors contracted under the Mais
Médicos program to 11,000, the Brazilian ambassador in Havana announced Tuesday.

The program aims at improving health services in under-served rural and poor urban areas, and has been
warmly welcomed by the population in those regions.

The Cuban doctors are supposed to fill gaps in Brazil's public healthcare system until the country’s
medical schools produce enough Brazilian doctors fit and willing to serve in areas of poverty.

Currently 5,400 of the 6,500 foreign doctors involved in the program are contracted under an agreement
between Brazil, the Pan American Health Organization (PAHO) and the Cuban government.

The announcement comes a week before Brazilian President Dilma Rousseff is scheduled to visit Cuba to
participate in the summit of the Community of Latin American and Caribbean States (CELAC). Rousseff is
also expected to witness the opening of Phase 1 of a new container port at Mariel, which has been largely
funded by Brazil.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacional es/12077-brazil -doubl es-number-of -cuban-doctors



https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/12077-brazil-doubles-number-of-cuban-doctors

@

%‘} ﬁ‘bﬁ-

0 gAY

Radio Habana Cuba



